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Dear Families,

What a productive term we have had! It has been wonderful seeing you at the class assembly on
Monday and also meeting up with some on parents evening last night.

All of our hard work paid off and I was so proud of their fantastic show! Well done to each and
every one. Thank you parents for sending all the ingredients for our micro-habitats and Easter
gardens - they really enjoyed the practical activities.

Mock SATs went very well! We were able to familiarise ourselves with the process, look at the type of
questions that are asked and learn from mistakes that we made. I have sent them all home, please
go through them with your child over the holiday if you have some time. I have also posted some
extra SATs practise papers and a link to more. I am feeling confident about the SATs next term!

As a reward for their hard work and filling up the marble jar, we have
enjoyed some fun Easter activities:

● We made our own bunny ears
● We used our new maths skills of measuring mass, volume

and temperature to bake and decorate Easter cupcakes
● We had another class Easter egg hunt on the playground!

Reminders:
● Please look a the the new key instant recall sheet for next term
● I have added the new optional home learning projects for the Summer term
● Any opportunity at home to identify a half, third or quarter will be very beneficial for

next term (think of sharing something to eat between 2, 3 or 4)
● We will be learning to tell the time to the nearest half an hour, quarter and finally 5

minutes - any opportunities at home to discuss time will be good.

I have attached photos of our last week and our beautiful artwork for your enjoyment. I have my
parents visiting from South Africa for Easter - I hope you and your family also have a peaceful and
happy Easter.

Warm regards,
Mrs Reeve












